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US 51 Partners, A Joint Venture Meeting Notes 
Subject:  Vandalia CAG Meeting Minutes 

Client:   IDOT D7 

Project:   US 51 EIS Project No:        

Meeting Date:   July 20, 2011, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm Meeting Location:  Mother of Dolors 

Notes by:  JKT 

 

Project Team Attendees:  Sherry Phillips (IDOT), Matt Hirtzel (IDOT), Gary Welton (IDOT), Gene Beccue 
(IDOT), Rob Macklin (IDOT), Steve Corley (IDOT), John Lazzara (HDR), Jerry Payonk (CDI), Joyce Tanzosh 
(CDI), Jamie Tunnel Bents (H&H) 
 
See attached sign-in sheet for CAG member attendees 
 
Topics Discussed: Refined Alignments 
 
Refined Alignments  
The refined alignments, including interchange locations and proposed east-west arterial, residential, and 
commercial access locations in Vandalia were displayed on a series of exhibits.  A small-scale image showing 
the proposed US-51/I-70 interchanges were displayed on a series of exhibits.  The project team encouraged the 
VCAG members to review the alignments and provide comments, particularly on access locations.  The project 
team encouraged the VCAG members to attend the Public Information Meeting scheduled for July 27, 2011, at 
Mother of Dolors, and to notify their neighbors of the meeting.  

Jamie Tunnel Bents provided an update on noise collection in Vandalia.  The project team was scheduled to 
collect data in the field on July 21 and 22 using the noise monitor to collect existing noise level readings.  Jamie 
gave a brief demonstration showing how the noise monitor worked for those interested.  

  


